
Weekly newsletter           

 

Who are FOSIS 
We are a group of parent and friends of the school who join together to raise funds to help the 

school enrich our children’s education.  Although what we will do this year looks a little different to 

normal. 

 

You can get involved in lots of ways 

Join the committee – We currently have 2 co-chairs.  Sue and I have been running the charity for 2 

years now.  We will continue this year because of the circumstances but can no longer give as much 

time as we once did.  If there is anyone out there with fresh ideas then we will happily step aside 

please let us know. 

We also have a vacancy currently for the role of secretary if anybody would like to step up. 

We have general committee members and everyone is welcomed. Please contact us at 

fosis@shirleyschools.co.uk 

Volunteer to help- watch this space 

 

Parent forum – Thursday 24th September. All class reps to attend please.  Link will be 

shared later. 

AGM – this will be held via zoom this year. This will be at 8pm on Thursday 1st October. Details 

will be shared nearer the time.  All welcome but could all the class reps and committee members 

please attend. 

 

Bags2school – Wednesday 30th September. 

All your unwanted clothing, paired shoes, towels, bedding etc can be collected and exchanged for 

cash to help the school.   

Please drop off no earlier than Tuesday 29th September 4pm at 

 55 Darlington Gardens so157ql 
Not to school 
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